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Cardiovascular diseases are common in older adults,
driving the onset of adverse events with cognitive and
physical impairments. In this scenario, managing
cardiovascular complications is pivotal to avoiding
adverse events and/or frailty. Thus, this Special Issue
aims to evaluate the role of cardiovascular health in
older adults, focusing on cardiovascular diseases. On
these grounds, both clinical as well as preclinical studies
and reviews are welcome. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
Our new journal is launched to serve geriatrics
specialists and colleagues from other disciplines as an
interface between theory and clinical practice. Pushing
the boundaries of the discipline, I kindly invite you to
consider publishing your current work in Geriatrics. We
have chosen the format of an open access journal to
provide all interested parties with a platform for their
basic research and health care studies as well. For
details on the submission process or any other matter,
please visit the journal website. I hope to handle your
contribution to Geriatrics soon to publish innovative,
relevant, thought provoking ideas.
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